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Circular No. 2019/12                                           Date: 15.02.2019 
 
To All Affiliates (Please Circulate) 
 

 
AIBOC CONDEMNS GRUESOME ATTACK ON THE CRPF JAWANS 

AT PULWAMA ON 14TH FEBRUARY, 2019 
 
 

AIBOC condemns the heinous and dastardly terrorist attack mounted on a Central Reserve Police 
Force (CRPF) convoy at Pulwama in Jammu & Kashmir in the form of a suicide car bomb blast on 14th 
February, 2019, where a vehicle laden with explosives detonated the convoy on a busy highway 
outside the state capital. The number of death toll of the CRPF personnel has so far gone upto 44 as 
per latest reports available, while another more than 40 jawans are admitted in various hospitals with 
critical injuries.   
 

The Executive Committee of AIBOC expresses heartfelt condolences to the bereaved families of the 
martyrs who laid down their lives while on duty for the country and also wishes speedy recovery of all 
the CRPF personnel who are admitted in the hospitals.   
 

As a mark of respect to the martyrs and also in protest of the gruesome attack on the CRPF men on 
duty, AIBOC has given a call for observing a Condolence Meeting at all metro centres, state capitals, 
district headquarters and all other major centres with lighting of candles to pay tribute to the memory 
of the deceased soldiers, who sacrificed their lives for ensuring a better tomorrow for all of us. All State 
Committees and District Committees of the Confederation will organise the said Condolence Meeting 
today i.e. 15th February, 2019.       
 

Let all of us be united against this cowardly attack, which has no place in any civilised society. We 
pledge to stand by the side of the bereaved families and extend all possible help to them at this hour of 
crisis. 
 

With regards, 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

(Soumya Datta) 
General Secretary 
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